
 

 

10 May 2021 

Newmont Power Pty Ltd 

Decision to renew electricity retail licence ERL9 and electricity 
distribution licence EDL4 

The Economic Regulation Authority has renewed Newmont Power Pty Ltd’s electricity retail 
licence ERL9 and electricity distribution licence EDL4. 

Newmont Power owns approximately 20 kilometres of distribution lines that connect the 
Parkeston Power Station to the Kalgoorlie Consolidated Gold Mines’ Fimiston Operations and 
Kaltails project. Kalgoorlie Consolidated Gold Mines is Newmont Power’s only customer.  

Newmont Power applied to the ERA on 1 March 2021 to renew ERL9 and EDL4. 

ERL9 and EDL4 have been renewed from 11 May 2021 for 15 years. 

The ERA’s decision, ERL9 and EDL4 are available on the ERA website. 
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http://www.erawa.com.au/cproot/21913/2/Decision---Renewal-of-ERL009-and-EDL004---Newmont-Power-Pty-Ltd.pdf
http://www.erawa.com.au/cproot/21912/2/Electricity-Retail-Licence-9-Version-7-11-May-2021---ERL009---Newmont-Power-Pty-Ltd.pdf
http://www.erawa.com.au/cproot/21911/2/Electricity-Distribution-Licence-4-Version-8-11-May-2021---EDL004---Newmont-Power-Pty-Ltd.pdf
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